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Employee Benefits Security Administration U.S. Department of Labor,

I urge the Department of Labor not to roll back the fiducuary rule. The working people of this
country have a right to their retirement savings in full. Any advice that would reduce the
retirement savings of hard-working Americans is no better than theft, and repealing this rule
will allow it on a national scale. Working people, not Wall Street advisers, deserve their
retirement savings, so please preserve and enforce the Fiduciary Rule.
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